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1001 Murry Ridge Lane 
Murrysville, PA 15668 
724-733-0200 
 

February 24, 2006 
 
Food & Drug Administration 
Center for Drug Evaluations and Research 
Document Mail Center (HFD-006) 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, MD 20852 
Attn:  Ms. Rose Cunningham 
 
Re:  Federal Register Notices for Docket #2005N-0354 – Request for Comments 
 
Dear Ms. Cunningham: 
 
Attached is combined response on the Federal Register Notice regarding the Consumer-Directed Promotion of Regulated 
Medical Products; Public Hearing.  We have prepared statements that attempt to provide our views regarding the “Issues 
for Discussion” cited in the Federal Register Notice.  We appreciate the opportunity to provide comment to this notice, 
since we as a medical device manufacturer could potentially be affected by the outcomes form this notice.  If you require 
clarification on any of our comments, please feel free to contact me at zita.yurko@respironics.com or at 724-387-4120 
(w), 724-882-4120 (cell) or at 724-387-4216 (fax). 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Zita A. Yurko 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs  
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